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May 17, 2021 

Dear MCSSSD parents and guardians: 

Please note the time change for meal distribution. 

As a reminder ANY REMOTE student and their REMOTE siblings under the age of 18 
(members of the public that are under the age of 18 but not a student at MCSSSD are 
also welcome to receive meals) at the following times and location: 

 Wednesdays 12:00PM to 1:00PM 
Mercer County Special Services School District 
Mercer High School 
1020 Old Trenton Rd, Hamilton, NJ  

Students who have returned to in-person instruction are receiving meals in school.  
Meals should NOT be picked up for these students. 

You may contact us at meals@mcsssd.us with questions concerning meals. Please 
check our website https://www.mcsssd.info and listen to our robocalls for important 
updates concerning meal distribution. 

Thank you. 

Deborah Donnelly 
Business Administrator 
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